
27th September, 2023

Year 1 Phonics Spotlight Session

Dear parents / carers,

On Monday 2nd October, we will be holding a Little Wandle
Phonics Spotlight for parents.

We would like to invite parents into school for a presentation
of the Little Wandle Phonics programme and how to support
your child at home.

Entry will be through the main reception at 2.15 pm and will
finish at 2.45 pm. We look forward to seeing you there and
sharing our phonics programme with you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr� K Dug���

Mrs K Duggan
Deputy Head of School


